
 

 

 

 
                                                                                                      
Dear ACS Parents,    
 

Happy Thanksgiving! As the holiday quickly 

approaches, I want to thank God for each and 

every one of your children. Each one brings their 

special gifts and talents to our classrooms and they 

make up our beautiful community. So, as you sit 

down with your families know that your ACS family 

is praying for you! 

Reminders:                                                 

*Wednesday 11/23 12:30 dismissal and aftercare 

until 5pm, NO CLASSES 11/24 and 11/25  

*Thank you to all our families who purchased their 

Gertrude Hawk Candy. We will have our total 

profit soon!    

*Christmas Bazaar: ALL the preparations are 

finalized and now comes the most important 

part!! Tell your family and friends to come on 

December 4th 11am-5:00pm! 

Lastly, a heartfelt thank you to the 177 students 
who brought in a food item for Baskets for Needy – 
REMARKABLE SUPPORT!  Thank you to the Class of 
2023 for organizing it!  Terrific!       
 
Happy Thanksgiving!      -Mrs. Shumny 
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High Priority 

*Not pulling in to the drop off lane in 

the morning: You MUST use the drop 

off lane - two minutes is all it takes!   If 

its full drive around the block if you need 

to - gas prices have come down, I promise 

it won’t cost a thing!  You CANNOT drop 

your children off in the middle of the 

street – it is illegal. 

Our children’s safety comes first. 

I have started texting videos to 

families not following this safety rule – 

don’t make us making eye contact 

awkward – FOLLOW THE RULE! 

Recipes Needed! We are creating a recipe 

book and need your secret family recipes.  

Please email to Mrs. Shumny 

lshumny@assumptioncatholicschool.net  

Thanksgiving Feast Wednesday, 
November 23

rd
: we need 

volunteers. Just come at 8am! 
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 Dates to Remember: 
 

November 23rd 12:30 Dismissal –Thanksgiving Feast yes aftercare until 
5:00pm NO CLUBS 

 

November 24th – 25th No Classes HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

Now – November 18th Thanksgiving Basket for the needy collection 
 

November 29th TEXAS ROADHOUSE Restaurant Night  
 

DECEMBER LUNCH MENU ATTACHED 
 

From the Office 
 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with billing questions.  
 

*October Extended care bills are due. 
 

Family School Association 
 

*Gertrude Hawk Candy Order are in! If you had any questions or concerns, please reach out to the 

office ASAP. 

*Bingo Assignments – VERY IMPORTANT!!  We understand everyone is busy, yet bingo work 

assignments were sent home in September to allow ample time to make plans.  No one has called 

to change their date. Your help is needed and if you are a Plan 1 family it is required to maintain 

eligibility of your lower tuition plan. 

                                                        Church News 

Ukrainian Catholic Church of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK: 684 Alta Vista Place, Perth Amboy   *If you do not have a Parish 

please join us: Saturdays at 5:00pm or Sundays at 11:30am. 
 

Is your child Catholic, in grades 3-8, isbaptized and interested in receiving First Holy 
Communion in May 2023 – please call the office ASAP.  If you reached out to me, your child 
should have already met Mrs. Lawrence and received a packet of information.  You should 

have also received an email from the front office. 


